Rafi Miah

From: Martin Renshaw GGG

Sent: 15 February 2022 10:26

To: Planning Planning

Subject: proposed development on the edge of the Heath at Gospel Oak, application
2021/3225/P.

| write to object to the scale and potential damage to the Heath of the proposed development at Murphy’s yard.
This is wholly in opposition to the planning requirements laid out in many Plans and policies since the 1930s.

In fact | am surprised that this development has been allowed to get to this late stage at all, so plainly is it against all
human-scale and ecological standards. It is over-size and does not cater for the real requirements of local people

who need actually affordable housing and decent open spaces where they live.

The amenity value of London’s finest open space, the Heath, will be severely diminished ; the so-called green
corridor proposed by the developer is ‘greenwashing’ and of negligible value.

Please register my strongest objection to the plan in its present form.

Yours sincerely,
Martin Renshaw



